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        Monday 24th April 2023 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Welcome to the Summer term! 
 
We hope you had a lovely Easter.  
 
Topics this term 
 
Our topic this term is World War 2. The topic web includes more information about 
this. 
 
Multiplication check 
Please find attached a leaflet about the 2023 multiplication tables check. This will take 
place at the beginning of June and we expect to have the results to include in our 
summer reports. Please encourage your child to keep practising their tables. There are 
lots of resources on ttrockstars.com and also Multiplication Tables Check - Mathsframe. 
 
Reading  
Please continue to use your child’s reading record to record their reading. Please can 
the reading records be sent in every day, and we will check them on a weekly basis. In 
year 4 a variety of approaches can be taken to reading including hearing your child 
read, reading to them, asking questions, and discussing new words to help extend their 
vocabulary. Your child can borrow a book from school or read their own choice from 
home or the library 
 
PE kits and water bottles 
Please could you check that your child has their school PE kit and trainers and brings a 
water bottle every day - many thanks.  
 
Birthday celebrations 
As part of our healthy school approach, we no longer are able to hand out sweets, cakes 
or gifts to the class from the birthday girl or boy.  
 
Communication 
If there is a need to get in touch with us for whatever reason, please do email the 
school office. This in turn, will allow for a speedier reply. Thank you in advance.  



  
 

This information will be reviewed and amended whenever needed and we will inform you 
as soon as possible. If you have any other questions about Year 4, please do not 
hesitate to contact us. We hope your child continues to enjoy their learning journey 
this year!  
 
 
With best wishes, 
 
 
Miss Hobby and Mrs Moore 


